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Sherrie Shaw

From: Patrick Farnan <patrick.farnan@harryfairclough.co.uk>

Sent: 23 August 2018 14:17

To: Amanda Oakden

Cc: Chris Mellor; Richard Harris; Nick Kendal; 2378 - Chipping Homes - Fellside

Subject: FW: Fellside - Highways works

Follow Up Flag: FollowUp

Flag Status: Flagged

Amanda 

Please see email below confirming that a joint dilapidation survey was carried out  with Louise Hemmingway at 

Lancashire County Council on 29th March. 

 

Regards 

 

From: Hemingway, Louise <Louise.Hemingway@lancashire.gov.uk>  

Sent: 23 August 2018 14:13 

To: Richard Harris <Richard.Harris@harryfairclough.co.uk> 

Cc: Patrick Farnan <patrick.farnan@harryfairclough.co.uk>; 2378 - Chipping Homes - Fellside 

<2378@harryfairclough.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: Fellside - Highways works 

 

Dear Richie,  
 
I attended a site visit with your colleague Chris on 29th March 2018 and we did a joint dilapidation 
survey 
 
I have kept photos of this visit in the file for the development 
 
I can confirm that a joint dilapidation survey was carried out 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Louise Hemingway 
Assistant Engineer 
Highways Development Control  
(Lancaster, Ribble Valley & Hyndburn) 
Community Services 
Lancashire County Council 
T:01772 535215 
M:07791 157627 
W: www.lancashire.gov.uk  
 

From: Richard Harris [mailto:Richard.Harris@harryfairclough.co.uk]  

Sent: 22 August 2018 11:10 

To: Hemingway, Louise <Louise.Hemingway@lancashire.gov.uk> 

Cc: Patrick Farnan <patrick.farnan@harryfairclough.co.uk>; 2378 - Chipping Homes - Fellside 

<2378@harryfairclough.co.uk> 

Subject: Fellside - Highways works 
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Hi Louise, 
 
Tried to give you a call but just rang out. Couple of things, firstly,do you have a certificate/or confirm via email that a 
joint delap survey has been undertaken with yourself and Chris? 
 
Secondly, our groundworker has mobilised o site and materials are being delivered. They will be starting to dig to put 
the drain up the main access road tomorrow. They are getting 6F2 delivered to site today/tomorrow and we are 
wondering if you are available on Friday at some point to have a look at the material being delivered and see if it is 
acceptable to be used as backfill over the drains within the adopted road and to have a look at the formation whilst the 
ground is open? 
We have had some more CBRs completed on the existing ground prior to the drain and I will send these over with a 
plan of their position at the end of the week. 
 
Also do you have a drainage inspector contact that we could get in touch with for the drainage within the adopted 
roads? 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richie 

Richard Harris  
Site Engineer To help 
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Richard.Harris@harryfairclough.co.uk 

07984 279040      

Howley Lane, Howley, Warrington, WA1 2DN 
t. 01925 628300 | f. 01925 628301 | e. post@harryfairclough.co.uk 
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Important Notice: 
This email is confidential, may be legally privileged, and is solely for the use of the intended recipient. Access, disclosure, copying, distribution, 
or reliance on any of it by anyone else is prohibited and may be a criminal offence. If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify the 
sender immediately by e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system. The sender has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are 
present in this e-mail however the company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or 
attachments. 
 

Before printing, think about the environment 

 
The Harry Fairclough Group Of Companies, Harry Fairclough Ltd - Reg No: 368085, Harry Fairclough Construction Ltd - Reg No: 1305987, 
Registered Offices: Howley Lane, Howley, Warrington, WA1 2DN 

 

******************** 

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


